
From: john nichols <johnny5stri 

Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2014 1:29 PM 

To: ATR-LT3-ASCAP-BMI-Decree-Review <ASCAP-BMI-Decree­
Review@ATR.USDOJ.GOV> 

Subject: Please fix this outdated system 

Unless you act soon, art and music will be considered worthless by everyone who enjoys it. It is hard work and expensive to put out 
good quality product. Please make sure to fairly compensate artists for what they do. For some of us landscaping and carpentry is a 
hobby and music is our job. However, it's getting more difficult to support my family that way. 

J 

Sent from my iPhone 




